e-mail or mail
February 10, 2017
Mayor and City Council Members

City of Northfield

Re: 2017 Street Improvements to Marvin Lane

Recently | received a Notice of Hearing regarding Street Improvements on Marvin

Lane. | was very pleased that sidewalks were not part of the new construction.

Representatives of our neighborhood on Marvin lane were at the Hearing, and others

watched on TV. We now understand there may be consideration for adding sidewalks

to the project.

My attorney tells me that the Notice is a formal Notice and the Project cannot exceed the
work outlined in the Notice of Hearing. Sidewalks were not included!

| am against sidewalks on Marvin Lane!

Sidewalk costs would increase the cost of the improvement above the increase in the value

of my property.
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Please add anything you want.



